
Technology Survey 
 
To All High Schools 
 
Over the next few months we plan to survey all high schools about the 
relationship between their current technology facilities and curriculum needs. 
 
This will be conducted by Mr Kevin Cowan who has many years of experience 
of working in technology education and now is employed by Norfolk County 
Council as a consultant. Kevin would like to work closely with your head of 
technology in this.  
 
We envisage that the most effective way of  doing this would be to look 
around the technology areas of your school with an opportunity for your head 
of technology and others to show us how the school currently uses its  
facilities. We also would like, if possible, to include the views of staff and 
students on the effectiveness of these facilities as well as suggested 
improvements and future requirements.  
 
We expect the visit to your school to take about two hours. The outcomes will 
be used, alongside other data, to inform our plans for Building Schools for the 
Future and for mainstream capital programmes in the period 2011-14. We 
very much hope that you will be able to accommodate this important work. 
 
One of our admin staff will contact you to make an appointment. 
 
 


